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CAMERON AVENUE RESERVE AND 
PITT STREET WORKS

Council has received funding from the Victorian 
Government through the Local Parks, New 
Pocket Park Program to create a new pocket 
park at Cameron Avenue Reserve and Pitt 
Street in Oakleigh South. 

We are seeking community’s ideas on what 
could be included. 

Please see the attached flyer for how you 
can give us your ideas.

RELATED WORKS AT PROGRESS PARK PLAYSPACE

Progress Park playspace design is currently underway. 
Preliminary consultation for this playspace was conducted in 
June 2020. Community will be able to see and comment on 
the concept plan around mid 2021. 

Playspace design key objectives:
 » provide equitable access from Pitt Street and 

Cameron Avenue to the playspace
 » include sensory play elements that engage with nature 
 » provide a variety of fun, challenging and inviting 

play experiences, including open ended, creative 
and imaginative play, as well as opportunities for 
independent exploration

 » provide spaces for social interaction
 » provide equitable play opportunities in the new 

playspace
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NEW ACTIVE SPACE
activities subject to 
community consultation

Tell us your ideas!

Cameron Avenue 
Reserve

Stan Riley 
Reserve

Progress Park
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DATE SCALE
CAMERON AVENUE RESERVE AND PITT STREET WORKS 1-7 & 9-15 Cameron Avenue, Oakleigh South
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CAMERON AVENUE AND PITT STREET  PLAN FOR PRELIMINARY COMMUNITY CONSULTATION


